
  
TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE INSTITUTE OF 
CHARTERED ACCOUNTANTS OF ALBERTA 
NOTICE OF RETIREMENT 
 
This letter is notice of all chartered accountants that Member “A” is retired from public 
practice in accordance with an undertaking to the Institute’s Complaints Inquiry 
Committee. 
An undertaking dated August 13, 2002 made by Member “A” and accepted by 
Complaints Inquiry Committee of the Institute of Chartered Accountants of Alberta, 
recognized that publication of his retirement from public practice will be made on the 
ICAA Website, and that the Institute will inform anyone who inquires that he is fully 
retired and therefore restricted from public practice. 
 
On August 13, 2002, Member “A” (a member since December, 1956) confirmed that he 
ceased public practice as of August 12, 2001. 
 
 
Steven J. Glover, FCA 
Executive Director 
September 18, 2002 
 
 
 
 
 


